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ANNUAL ASSURANCE STATEMENT
The Management Committee confirms that we have prepared, reviewed and assessed the comprehensive bank of evidence to support this statement that Ruchazie Housing Association is compliant with the Regulatory Standards of Governance and Financial Management and the requirements of the Regulatory Framework. 
· All relevant requirements as set out in Chapter 3 of the Regulatory Framework
· The Regulatory Standards of Governance and Financial Management
· The relevant standards and outcomes in the Scottish Social Housing Charter
· All relevant statutory obligations and duties
As well as assurance gained from the bank of evidence held, much of our work since January 2019 has been focused on achieving compliance with regulatory requirements. Our continued oversight and scrutiny processes have therefore also informed our view. 
This focus has identified a number of actions which have been included in an action plan for completion in the next year. We are satisfied that none of these actions represents a material area of non- compliance.   
We are assured, based on the evidence which we have reviewed, that there are no threats to the safety or interests of tenants and customers or to the financial viability of the Association. 
COVID 
In considering our compliance with our legal and regulatory compliance requirements in 2020, we have taken account of the impact of Covid-19 pandemic and consequent disruption to business. We continue to comply fully with the temporary changes in legislation and follow national and local policy and public health guidance. 
We are confident that the measures we have put in place and the contingency planning we have implemented have ensured that we are able to continue to meet our responsibilities to all our stakeholders. Where we have revised our service delivery we have communicated any changes clearly to our tenants and continue to maintain records to ensure a smooth return to normal service when possible. 
We recognise that we are required to notify the Scottish Housing Regulator of any changes in our compliance during the course of the year and are assured that we have effective arrangements in place to enable us to do so.
This statement and our Governance Improvement Plan is now available on our website at www.ruchazieha.co.uk 
As Chair, I was authorised by the Management Committee at a meeting held on 26 November 2020 to sign and submit this Assurance Statement to the Scottish Housing Regulator.


Hugh Holland
Chair 
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